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From: Julian Davis

To: mark.dershwitz@umassmed.edu
Date: 3/28/2007 3:30:25 PM

Subject: TDOC Lethal Injection Protocol

** Confidential =
Reply requested when convenient
Good afternoon,

My name is Julian P. Davis. | am an Executive Assistant to Commissioner George Little. Currently, |
have been designated as team leader in revising our protocol for electrocution and lethal injection. | was
informed by our AG's Office and our department's General Counsel to contact you for your expertise
regarding our lethal injection protocol. Since the Governor's Executive Order last month, our research
team has made many revisions regarding the lethal injection protocol. One of those revisions included our
drug administration sequence.

Attached is a copy of our revised lethal injection drug sequence. Please review and share your
comments. If you need additional information, please let me know and | will get it to you immediately.
Thank you for assisting our department and | look forward to hearing from you.

Julian Davis

Executive Assistant to Commissioner
320 6th Avenue, North

RJ Bldg. 4th Floor

Nashville, TN 37243

615-253-8148



